
Peak Area Leadership in Science
Professional Development Opportunities

for Secondary Science Teachers

RSVP 

not required 

for this OPEN HOUSE !

PALS Open House 
Saturday, August 3, 2024
at The International Dance Club:    
2422 Busch Ave, Colorado Springs, CO 80904
Come anytime …..     9:00 am – 11:00 am 
Brought to you by the PALS Hub Coordinators !

PALS wishes you  a 
PHENOMENAL school year !

“A phenomenon is simply an observable event.  In the science 
classroom a carefully chosen phenomenon can drive student 
inquiry.  Phenomena add relevance to the science classroom 
showing students science in their own world.  A good 
phenomenon is observable, interesting, complex, and aligned to 
the appropriate standard.” *

JOIN us to experience one or more science 
PHENOMENA that you could use in YOUR 
science classroom this year.

*https://thewonderofscience.com/phenomenal

HIGHLIGHTS
❖ We’ll have refreshments !
❖ PALS will share its 

2024-2025 Program ! 
❖ Be the first to sign up for 

our first hub meeting 
scheduled for 8.24.24 
(HINT: Climate Focus + Bus Trip)

❖ Meet other science 
teachers from the Pikes 
Peak Region ! 

❖ Pick up one or more  
Teacher “Goodies”

Come and go as you like… 
But remember… the early 
worm often gets the worm!  
And… the second mouse 
often gets the cheese !

Note: This Open House does not count towards contact hours for this school year. 
Also - This event is for PALS participants only, no children please.

Freebies - If you (seasoned teacher) want to bring materials to 
give away, you may -  as long as you take your “leftovers” at the end 
off the open house. Let Nancy Hampson (hampson.ne@gmail.com) 
know if you plan to donate freebies.

mailto:hampson.ne@gmail.com

